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MANY THANKS, 

FROM THE YEAR 1 TEAM 

Upcoming Dates 
Our Class Café will be 

held on Tuesday 26th 
of March 2019. 

This will be a time for 
the children to 

showcase their 
learning.  During this 

time I will also provide 
you with information 

on the Year 1 Phonics 
Screening in June and 
ways you can support 

your child with Phonics 
at home. 

PE 
We will be having PE 
sessions on 

Wednesdays and 
Fridays. Please can I 

remind you to take out 
earrings before school 
on these days and 

provide appropriate 
named PE kit so that 

all children can fully 
participate.  

DT, ICT, MUSIC AND 

ART 

Our art topic is 

‘Colour Chaos’, where 
we will look at a 

variety of artists 
and the use of 
colour in their work, 

and try some of 
their techniques for 

ourselves. In DT, we 
are exploring 

fabrics, and in 
Music, we have a 

blues song to learn.  
 

We very much 

enjoyed becoming TV 
chefs in our 

previous ICT project; 
learning how to 

present and film a 

clip. I’m sure our 
upcoming topic 
where we make an 
e-book of a 
traditional tale, 

will be 
just 
as 
fun!   



MATHS 

In Maths, we begin with 
further addition and 
subtraction practice 
and move on to 
measurement, with 
weight, height, volume 
and capacity studied. 

HOME LEARNING 

In a rearrangement of 
timings, this term the 
home learning books 
and spellings will be 
sent home on a 
Wednesday, to be 
returned on the 
following Monday. 
Spellings will be 
practiced in class and 
tested on Tuesday 
mornings.  

ENGLISH, GEOGRAPHY, 

HISTORY AND SCIENCE 

We begin with animal 
stories and non fiction 
texts, including 
looking at traditional 
tales. We will classify 
all kinds of animals 
in Science, and in 
Geography we will find 
out about the world’s 
continents, oceans, 
equator and climates.   

After half term, in 
Science, we will learn 
about human bodies 
and we will discover 
some significant 
individuals who work 
in hospitals and 
health. In History, 
which will include 
letter writing, we will 
then look at homes 
and hobbies of the 
past and present. 

For the Spring term 

our topics are;  

Animals Around the 

World 

and 

Homes and 

Hospitals 

These will include 

a seasonal visit to 

the woods and our 

class educational 

visit. 


